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Precast Structure Manufacturers Certification Letter

January 2, 2022

Manufacturers,

This letter is a notification to all Precast Structure Suppliers as defined in CP 11 (Precast Structure) of the 
CDOT Field Materials Manual (FMM) that will be supplying Precast Structure product for CDOT projects for 
the calendar year 2022. Failure to comply with the protocol as described may delay or prevent your 
specific facility from being posted to the CDOT Qualified Manufactures List (QML) and therefore delaying 
your Precast Facility products from being used on CDOT projects.

Please review the 2023 CDOT FMM requirements [CP 11 (Precast Structure].

February 1st of each year is considered the end of the previous construction season and the beginning of 

a new season.  All Precast Structure Manufacturers approved will remain on the CDOT QML until 
suspension or removal by CDOT Engineer.  The referenced Manufacturers will remain posted only as an 
aid to the Manufacturer and CDOT Project Personnel as to what Manufacturers are available for use on 
CDOT projects.

1) Manufacturers must submit an updated Quality Systems Manual [CP11 (Precast Structure Section, 9.1)] 
both a compete printed and bound original (3-ring binder) and one complete electronic copy (Adobe 
Acrobat PDF format) dated February 1, 2020 or newer and sent to the following address;

 Colorado Department of Transportation  

Attn: Melody Perkins / Edward Trujillo
4670 North Holly St., Unit A 

Denver, Colorado 80216 

melody.perkins@state.co.us

edward.trujillo@state.co.us

2) Manufactures must submit a completed CDOT Precast Manufacturers QSM checklist for each Precast
Structure facility expected to be placed on the CDOT Qualified Manufactures List [CP 11 (Precast
Structure) Section 9.1].  Your approved and accepted Precast Structure facilities can be viewed on the

CDOT Qualified Materials List (QML) from the CDOT link listed below.

https://www.codot.gov/business/apl

2a) The Posted CDOT Precast Manufacturers QSM Checklist should be used as examples of what is correct 
in format and content.  They should be adhered to unless there is an error.  Errors are to be 

communicated immediately to the CDOT Product Evaluation Coordinator.  It must be indicated within the 

Description of the Precast Facility.

Materials and Geotechnical Branch 

4670 North Holly Street 

Denver, CO 80216 

303-398-6502
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Please submit the completed CDOT Precast Manufacturers QSM Checklist to the following e-mail address 
as soon as possible after the distribution of Quality Systems Manual and updates CDOT to;

Colorado Department of Transportation 

Attn: Edward A Trujillo, 

Product Evaluation Coordinator 

4670 North Holly St., Unit A 

Denver, Colorado 80216 

edward.trujillo@state.co.us  

3) Once we have received and approved your Quality Systems Manual both a compete printed and bound
original (3-ring binder) or one complete electronic copy (Adobe Acrobat PDF format), The approved
Precast Manufacturer will be placed on the 2021 Qualified Manufactures List (CP 11(Precast Structure),
Section 9).

If you need additional information, please feel free to give me a call or send an e-mail. 

Edward A Trujillo, 
Product Evaluation Coordinator 
4670 North Holly St., Unit A 
Denver, Colorado 80216 

edward.trujillo@state.co.us 

Office: 303-398-6566
Cell:    303-304-3468




